
SPECIAL	EDUCATION	PARENT	ADVISORY	GROUP	(SEPAG)	
	

Special	Education	Parent	Advisory	Groups	are	required	for	all	school	districts	in	New	
Jersey.		The	purpose	of	these	groups	is	to	provide	opportunities	for	parents	and	
community	members	to	offer	input	to	their	districts	on	critical	issues	relating	to	
students	with	disabilities.	
	
New	Jersey	Administrative	Code	6A:14-1.2(h)	states	that:	
	
Each	board	of	education	shall	ensure	that	a	special	education	parent	advisory	group	is	in	
place	in	the	district	to	provide	input	to	the	district	on	issues	concerning	students	with	
disabilities.	
	
The	SEPAG	will	be	meeting	throughout	the	2016-2017	school	year.		Our	first	meeting	
will	be	held	on	Wednesday,	September	28,	2016	at	6:30	p.m.	in	the	Child	Study	Team	
office.		At	this	meeting,	an	introduction	of	some	of	the	Child	Study	Team	members	and	
related	service	providers	will	take	place.		We	will	be	discussing	expectations	for	students	
with	disabilities	for	the	upcoming	school	year.			
	
Please	be	advised	that	there	will	be	many	topics	discussed	related	to	students	with	
disabilities	throughout	the	school	year	at	upcoming	SEPAG	meetings.		I	look	forward	to	
collaborating	with	you	and	developing	this	committee	together	with	all	of	you!				
	
Best,	
	
Alicia Chiaradonna 
	
Alicia	Chiaradonna	
Supervisor	of	Special	Education	
Pittsgrove	Township	School	District	
856-358-7080,	ext.	4324	
	
	


